From: .|

Sent: 18 August 2015 13:11
To: Planning
Subject: Application ref 2015/3683/P

Air conditiioning condenser
14 ROSEBERY AVE

T am a resident above this property and am very concerned about the noise these plants cause when in

use. There have been problems in the past with high pitched electrical humming and whining at the back of
rosebery square eve night and at weekends so the system would have to be switched off when not in

use. The noise echoes oft surrounding walls and is amplified disturbing residents whose living areas are at
the rear. Please consider this comment.

Sheila Crawley



